
 

 

 

Monday 21st February 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
National Online Safety Platform – free access to guides and webinars 
 
As members of the National Online Safety platform we are pleased to inform you that this 
gives you free access to guides and webinars about a wide range of online platforms, 
helping to keep you up to date with the ever-changing digital world and for you to be able to 
feel more confident in keeping your child safe online.  
 
To access these resources for free please click this link:  
 
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/chatham-grammar 
 
Please see an update below from this platform, highlighting the dangers of a new platform 
Wink. We highly recommend you read this guide to help keep your child safe online.  
 
“Wink is a messaging app which allows children to connect and communicate with other 
users. Once two users have accepted each other by swiping on one another’s profiles, they 
can then communicate and play games online together. The fact that Wink allows children to 
share photos, personal information and their location with other users has caused significant 
concern”. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you need more information or help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Sanger  
E-Safety Lead 
sanger@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 
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OUR COMMITMENT TO YOUR PRIVACY  
From time to time we may use your personal information to communicate newsletters or marketing information about events, 

products and services offered by the school which we feel are relevant to you. We will communicate marketing information to you 

on the basis of "legitimate interest" due to your current relationship with the school. You will find further information about how 

we use your personal information in our Data Privacy Notice by visiting http://www.chathamgirlsgrammar.medway.sch.uk/privacy-

parents/. Should you wish to opt out of receiving these communications at any time you can do so by contacting the school office 

via email: officeCG@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk 
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